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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE —Mock Vehicle Crash Planned for Bloom Carroll
Students

[Lancaster, Ohio, April 15, 2013] Fairfield County Sheriff Dave Phalen is pleased to
announce that his office, in conjunction with the local post of the Ohio Highway Patrol,
Carroll Police Department, Greenfield Fire Department and Bloom Carroll School

District, will be conducting a “mock” vehicle crash on April 30, 2013 at the Bloom
Carroll High School.

The event will start at 12:30 p.m. in the Bloom Carroll High School gymnasium.
Members of the Highway Patrol and the Sheriff’s Office will speak to an audience of
approximately 500 students. The “mock” vehicle crash event will then take place
immediately after in a designated area on the school grounds.

Sheriff Phalen believes these types of events can have a positive impact on the students by
increasing their awareness of the magnitude of injury, fatal automobile accidents. This is
especially important just prior to the “prom” season and school “summer” break.
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